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JA N UA RY 2022 N EW S L E T T E R

The next Board meeting is Wednesday, January 12th at 6 pm. All meetings are open to the public.
Meetings are by Zoom. Call or visit the website for registering.

A native of Worcester,
Teresa Millias started
writing short stories
after retiring from

teaching. Her stories of rural America tell tales of hearth
and home with a wide array of characters. Insights are
offered in a literary, conversational style with profound
messages to the open-hearted. There are nine books in
her Lone Moon Creek series.

Every Saturday
10 am - 3 pm

Like-new books, DVDs & Music CDs
All proceeds benefit the Library

• LIBRARY USED •

BOOKSHOP–––––––––

Crochet Club Wednesdays, 4 pm
All levels are welcome. Instruction is available for
novices. Social distancing and masks are required.

New Books:
Scientist: E.O. Wilson: A Life in Nature by Richard Rhodes
The Postmistress of Paris by Meg Waite Clayton
Immune: A Journey into the Mysterious System
That Keeps You Alive by Philipp Dettmer

A Splendid Intelligence: The Life of Elizabeth Hardwick
by Cathy Curtis

Around the World in 80 Books: A Literary Journey
by David Damrosch

Vivian Maier Developed: The Untold Story of the
Photographer Nanny by Ann Marks

Snow Falling by Jane Gloriana Villanueva
If Only I Could Tell You by Hannan Beckerman
Children's Books:
The Christmas Pig by J.K. Rowlin
Fiona, It’s Bedtime by Richard Cowdrey
A Kite for Moon by E. Y. Heidi & Jane Yolen
Ghoulia by Deborah Diesen
The Pout-Pout Fish by Deborah Diesen

ART EXHIBIT:
Judith Snedeker Jaquith
January 4th – February 19th
Opening Reception:
January 15th , 2 – 5 pm
A self-taught artist, Judith works primarily in oil landscapes
and acrylic abstracts. Her work shows her love of wide open
spaces, sky and the abstract quality of color. She has shown
at the Cooperstown Art Association Gallery in Cooperstown
and some of her work is now hanging in the Art Gallery at
Hidden Memories on Main Street, Worcester. Judy has also
shown her work in several venues in New Jersey.

What was your
favorite book that you
read this past year?
It’s time for our annual list of

favorite reads from this past year (does not have to be
newly published). Send an email with your
selection (title, author and what you liked about it) to
wo.ill@4cls.org. Put “Favorite Book” in the subject
line. Paper forms are also available at the Library.
Please submit by Jan. 24th. The list will be published
in the February Newsletter and posted on the website.

author of the Month

Teresa Millias

� � Happy New Year! � �

� Winter Snow Days: The library will be closed on
days that the schools are closed. Please check our
website for updates.
Also: We are looking for a person to shovel our walk-
way in the front and ramp in the back. Please call the
library or stop in if interested. This is a paid position.


